
 PROJECT GRADUATION 2022 
 0151 Miller Ranch Road 

 Edwards, CO 81632 

 April 13, 2022 

 Hello BMHS Families, 

 The Battle Mountain High School Project Graduation Committee is working hard to plan 
 this year’s Project Graduation event for our seniors on Friday, May 27  th  at the Mountain 
 Rec Field House. We would like your support for the class of 2022! 

 Project Graduation is an investment in the safety of not only our graduating seniors, but 
 the community as a whole. For the past 20 years, parents of seniors have hosted a 
 memorable evening of music, games, food, prizes and surprises—all in a supervised, 
 drug- and alcohol-free environment. On an evening where teens have a statistically 
 higher risk of drinking and driving, Project Graduation helps to keep both students and the 
 community safe by providing a secure, fun-filled environment for our graduates to 
 celebrate their big achievement. It’s an event that seniors anticipate all year and an 
 overwhelming majority of the seniors attend following their graduation ceremony. 

 With your support we hope to continue this positive tradition. We have taken steps to 
 keep the overhead as low as possible. To encourage the attendance of all graduates, 
 Project Graduation night is provided at a minimal cost to the students, and all attendees 
 receive a gift and a chance to win many great prizes to further their interest in 
 participating in a safe graduation night event. 

 We would appreciate your support of the class of 2022 and your contribution toward the 
 safety of both our teens and fellow citizens. Attached is a donor form that you can drop off 
 to the school office or mail to:  Project Graduation,  0151 Miller Ranch Road, Edwards 
 CO 81632,  or send money directly via Venmo or Zelle. 

 Venmo - @BMHS-Project-Graduation 
 Zelle - First Name: BMHS, Last Name: Project Graduation, Phone 970-376-2980 

 Cash donations are appreciated, but we can also use merchandise or gift card donations 
 for raffle prizes at the event. Your donations are tax deductible. 

 If you have any questions about the event, contact Shelly Jarnot,  shellyjarnot@gmail.com 
 or Yvonne Dodds,  yvonne.dodds@eagleschools.net 

 Thank you in advance for supporting the Class of 2022! 

 Shelly Jarnot & Yvonne Dodds 
 Project Graduation Committee 

 Project Graduation is a 501c3 through the Education Foundation of Eagle County. 
 Tax ID #84-158 5417 

 All donations are tax deductible as allowed by law. 
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 PROJECT GRADUATION 2022 
 0151 Miller Ranch Road 

 Edwards, CO 81632 
 SPONSORSHIP & DONATION FORM 

 Donor Name: 

 Company Name: 

 Mailing Address: 

 Physical Address: 

 Phone:  Email: 

 Cash Sponsors: 
 ___ Top Dog - $2000  ___ Gold - $250 

 ___ Big Dog - $1000  ___ Silver - $100 

 ___ Husky Hero - $500  ___ Bronze - $50 

 ___ Friend - $25  ___ Other - $_________ 

 Venmo  - @BMHS-Project-Graduation 
 Zelle  - first name: BMHS  last name: Project Graduation 

 Merchandise or Gift Certificate Donations: 

 Item Description: 

 Retail Value:  Expiration: 

 Thank you for your support of our graduating seniors! 

 Project Graduation is a 501c3 through the Public Education Foundation 
 Tax ID #84-158 5417 

 All donations are tax deductible as allowed by law 


